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Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. McCambridge:

I have reviewed Docket R03-15, Identical-in-Substance Rulemaking - Public Water Supply,

Safe Drinking Water Act Update USEPA Amendments (July 1, 2002 through December 31,

2002, Analytical Methods and Consumer Conﬁdencé Rule). I also met with attofney Joseph
Williams, Office of Regional Counsel, to dis::uss his review of Docket R03-15. We concur with .
Ilinois Environmental Protection Agency’s comments that were sent to us on September 8, 2003.
We have no‘additional comments at this time. |

Sincerely,

Rita Garner
Ground Water and Drinking Water Branch

cc: Lou Allyn Byus, Illinois EPA
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